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PAM (Parent Access Module) 

Accessing Nathalia Secondary College’s PAM 
 

 
 
If you have a child who studies a subject at NSC, for those subjects, you will need to access NSC’s PAM. 
http://pam.nathaliasc.vic.edu.au 

Our PAM and NSC’s PAM work independently from one another. We have kept your Username the same 
for both systems, and initially, your temporary password. It is important to then update your password 
and email address on BOTH PAM sites to allow continued access. 

If you updated your password and email address on our PAM and then disposed of your temporary 
password, and can’t gain access to SMOTA’s PAM, please contact Nathalia Secondary College’s office. 
If you have any problems logging onto EITHER of the PAM sites, please contact the SMOTA College office 
on 5866 2222 for further details. 
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